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We do need to honor past agreements and accept the important responsibility of not just
keeping our waterways protected but rehabilitating a natural part of our environment.  At a
time when humans have had such a large negative impact in Alaska, benefiting from
complying with the law in that way would be honorable and responsible. Although the
Municipality “owns” the land, such ownership includes stewardship, respect, and obligation.

Leslie Hiebert
Anchorage
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